## **Hannah Elliott**

From: John Strand <themanthatisabat@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Friday, May 3, 2024 8:29 AM

To: Plan

**Subject:** Say yes to Dollar General

CROOK COUNTY
MAY 0 3 2024
PLANNING DEPT

To whom it may concern,

I have lived in prineville and juniper canyon off and on my entire life, at 35 I am now a permanent resident of the canyon. I have been to both of the small store out here, and have found poor stock on staple items i.e. milk, eggs, bread. If they do have these items it is almost double priced as in town. I believe that this store would be beneficial during the winter especially when driving to town can be difficult for some ddrivers. Having a cooperate based store could help cut cost for people living here without have to drive all the way to town. So in conclusion I believe that this is a great choice for our community.

Thank you for reviewing my email and taking my point into consideration, John Strand.

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]